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                                                                                                                      4th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Foxes class had a brilliant first day back to school yesterday. It was lovely to see them getting 
used to their new classroom and teachers. Mrs Jordan popped in throughout the day and was very 
impressed with all the children.  
 
I wanted to let you know that Mrs Steer is having planned surgery on Monday 9th September. She 
will be absent from school for approximately three weeks. Mrs Copping who normally teaches 
Foxes class Wednesday-Friday will be teaching Monday-Friday in her absence. This ensures 
consistency and that the children do not have a range of supply teacher teaching them. The Foxes 
teaching assistants, Mrs Smith, Mrs Tooke and Mrs Sweeney will also be with them every day. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter, we wish Mrs Steer all the best with her surgery.  
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

SPriestley 
 
Miss Priestley  
Head Teacher  
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